[image: image1.png]














[image: image2.jpg]



The PTA general meeting is on Tuesday, October 12th at 6:00 pm. The second graders will be performing. We hope to see you there! Free childcare is provided. 























We have 411 members signed up for the LTE PTA! Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.ltepta.txpta.org/" \t "_blank" �www.lte.my-pta.org� for a membership form and to view the PTA discounts from companies across the nation. Thanks for your support!





Erin Leon, Membership Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:got3gr8kids@yahoo.com" �got3gr8kids@yahoo.com�























PTA General Meeting








Fall Membership Drive





Volunteers of the month:


Sabine Hauptmeier- Sabine helped in the office the first two weeks of school. She was a great help in making things run smoother. You ROCK!





Marlene Geschke- Marlene also was a TREMENDOUS help the first couple of weeks in the office. You ROCK!





Staff of the month:


Graciela Hernandez- As our Head Custodian, she made sure that all events at the beginning of the school year were properly set up. She did a great job having all tables, chairs, etc ready for the first day of school!  Thank you for all that you do!  You ROCK!





Nominations for Volunteer and Staff of the Month can be


Be sent to Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" �oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�





.

















PTA Website




















You can always opt out of the fundraisers and participate in FUSS FREE FUNDRAISING!  Any amount is appreciated and directly benefits LTE!  Don't forget to check to see if your employer will match your contribution and remember this donation is for tax write off purposes! Fuss Free forms can be found on the PTA website. 





Shannon Blacklock, VP Fundraising


� HYPERLINK "mailto:shannonblacklock@live.com" �shannonblacklock@live.com�




















LTE PTA Newsletter 





Friday Feast
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Track and Field Day 





Fridays are Spirit Days at LTE!  Wear your LTE Shirts to show your school spirit!  If you have not had a chance to purchase one, you can do so at the school store which opens Friday, September 17th!





Karina Machnacki, Booster Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:bellakdesigns@gmail.com" �bellakdesigns@gmail.com�



































Best Club Members 2010-11



























































It’s time again for our annual Track and Field Sports Day. We need your help to make this a success! We will need volunteers for the 14 different events, concessions, score keeping, water people, etc. This translates into 40 VOLUNTEERS PER DAY!! Volunteers will need to be available from 8AM-2:30PM. 





Dates are as follows:


Tuesday, 10/26 – Kinder & 1st grade


Wednesday, 10/27 – 2nd & 3rd grade


Thursday, 10/28 – 4th & 5th grade





WE CAN’T DO THIS WITHOUT YOUR HELP!!





Amy Liardon, Track and Field Chair 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:aliardon@att.net" �aliardon@att.net�  or 512-914-4204








 


Holly  

















October:


10/6 – Chick Fil-A Spirit Night


10/12 – PTA General meeting at 6:00 p.m.


10/22 – Friday Feast 


10/25 – PTA Executive Board Meeting


10/26 – Kinder & 1st grade Field Day


10/27 – 2nd & 3rd grade Field Day


10/28 – 4th & 5th grade Field Day





November:


11/9 – PTA General Meeting at 6:00 p.m.


11/17 – Friday Feast


11/17 – Picture Re-take


11/22-26 – Thanksgiving Break


11/30 – PTA Executive Board Meeting








LTE students and parents are amazing!  Thank you for all your dedicated efforts in the fall catalog sales! LTE Rocks!





Elishia Vandehey, Catalog Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:sevandehey@msn.com" �sevandehey@msn.com�


 








 

















Best Club Members have volunteered 100 hours or more during a school year. These exceptional volunteers have already put in their hours starting during the summer and we would like to thank them for their hard work!





Joel Dobson		Ashley Wade


Jeff Linn		Ben Wade














 


Holly  








Volunteer/Staff Of The Month









































Remember to register on the PTA website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�. Once your account is activated to a member view, you will see more information and dates. 








Log Volunteer Hours 





Please remember to log your volunteer hours on � HYPERLINK "http://www.v-volunteer.com" �www.v-volunteer.com� or visit the PTA website for a link. You must visit the LTE office before you can register online for the first time. These hours are very important for us to receive grants. 





LTE August volunteer hours – 1,046.5





Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair � HYPERLINK "mailto:oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" �oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�






























































































































































































































































If you're interested in helping with fundraising, there is always a place for you!  Wonderful friendships are created through volunteering!  I appreciate your consideration!  





Shannon Blacklock, VP Fundraising


� HYPERLINK "mailto:shannonblacklock@live.com" �shannonblacklock@live.com�





Fall Catalog Sale








 





Fuss Free Fundraiser








Calling ALL 5th Grade LTE Parents!!





Friday, October 22nd the PTA & 5th Grade Parents will provide our wonderful teachers & staff lunch.  We need your help to make it a success!!





We are looking for 5th grade parents to help with many items. This will be a soup and salad lunch.





We will be doing a “Halloween Theme” luncheon this month…feel free to be creative!!





Please drop off ALL items on Friday, October 22nd between 7:30-10:30a.m.





Please let Holly Dobson know if you are able to help:  243-7808, � HYPERLINK "mailto:hdobson@austin.rr.com" �hdobson@austin.rr.com� or sign up on the PTA website � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�.








IT’S THAT TIME OF THE YEAR…





Volunteers Needed





Dates To Remember





Lake Travis Elementary School PTA





� HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�
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Booster News














Chick-Fil-A spirit night is on Wednesday, October 6th. This is a great way to support the school, since 10% of all the collected receipt sales that night comes right back to our kids.  Just remember to put your receipts in the Spirit Box located near the condiments at CFA!  It's a fun play date for your kids and a great time to chat with other parents!  In a hurry?  Use the drive thru and ask for your receipt to be placed in the Spirit Box! 





Alysia Transou, Spirit Night Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:abtransou@gmail.com" �abtransou@gmail.com�
































Chick Fil-A Spirit Night



































